The Mountain Writing Project
Dear administrator:


As you know, participating in the Mountain Writing Project means that there are follow-up sessions from the summer institute during the fall semester.  If these follow-up sessions are scheduled on a regular school day, we will pay the substitute reimbursement to your school district so your teacher can attend the MWP session.


Please complete the form below.  It can be hand delivered to me on the day of the follow-up session, or mailed to me as soon as possible.  Thanks for your cooperation!

Lisa Maggard

MWP Co-Director

MWP teacher’s name_______________________________

Date of MWP meeting_______________________________

Cost of the substitute teacher___________________

School/Business Office Address (so we can mail the reimbursement):

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

_________________________________________

____________________________________           ______________________________

Principal’s signature




Teacher’s signature

Return this form to:

Lisa Maggard

Hazard Community and Technical College

One Community College Drive

Hazard, KY   41701

